
ValloCycle Meeting Notes 

6/4/2025 

Present: Robert Herron, Courtney Bennett, Jamie Bennitt 

Absent: James Long 

Bank Balances: 

• UM Foundation: $5,700  
• Trustmark: $1,141 
• Cash: $130 
• City Budget: $350 

Old Business:  

• Robert has not yet had engagement from the UM cycling team. He will follow up with the 
coach to see if they would like to get engaged in the shop and any additional outreach 
opportunities. Looking for partnership with them regarding group rides, shop, and potential 
new board members.  

• The Board will meet over Zoom during the summer.  
• We are currently paused on group rides but will resume them in the fall.  
• Jamie reports that we will look into updating the original map, with discussion to occur at 

next month’s meeting.  

New Business:  

• Plans for fall 2025 semester:  
o Bring back glow rides starting in August.  
o Will do orientation ride as usual, date/time TBD. Ride leader TBD.  

• Jamie has moved maps, tents, table, etc. into the Annex. Remaining in the shed: bikes, 
locks, and helmets for easy access for when people come to rent bikes at City Hall.  

 

Our Next Meeting: Wednesday, July 2, at 1 PM via Zoom 


